
   Virtual Public Hearing on Danville MPO 

Draft 2045 Long Range Transportation Plan 

Thursday, August 20, 2020 @ 5:30 PM 

 The Danville MPO will hold a virtual public hearing on its updated 2045 Long Range        

Transportation Plan to inform residents about the transportation planning process and      

provide an opportunity to offer public comments.  The plan serves as a guide for the region in 

creating a more efficient, responsive, and environmentally sensitive transportation system 

over a 20-year planning horizon.  Public feedback is encouraged and crucial in guiding the  

development of this plan.   

For more information on the plan please visit https://www.danvillempo2045.com 
 

To join the virtual town hall, please visit:  

https://zoom.us/j/94672111183?pwd=akZYdkgxTTl6T2JiYjVHSUE4dnFIdz09 

Meeting ID: 946 7211 1183;  Password: 218388;  Telephone: 929-205-6099 

 
The Danville MPO ensures nondiscrimination and 

equal employment in all programs and activities in 

accordance with Title VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights 

Act of 1964 and related statutes and regulations.  If 

you need special assistance for persons with           

disabilities or limited English proficiency, contact    

David Hoback, MPO Administrator, Email:                               

dhoback@wppdc.org or by telephone: 276-638-3987.  

https://www.danvillempo2045.com/
mailto:dhoback@wppdc.org

